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Bramfield and Thorington Parish Council 

Clerk’s report for the meeting on 20thFebruary 2024 

 

1. Communication: 

a. Information received regarding grant possibilities sent to Village Hall committee members 

 

 

2. Website 

a. New area created to help people understand what a Parish Council does and how it 

operates 

 

3.  Council Administration 

a. The Clerk training that was authorised has been postponed until April/May due to family 

commitments 

 

4. Most cost effect way to apply for change of planning use for the village green to be reviewed in 

March 

 

 

5.  Matters Arising 

Action 
Date 

Details Owner Review 
Month 

Nov 2023 Defibrillator possibilities for Thorington Theatre Chair March 2024 

Jan 2024 Investigate stickers on dog bins to inform public where to 
report an issue 

D. Cllr. P 
Ashton 

April 2024 

Oct 2023 Align ESDC Grit bin information with the Councils Cllr. Niven Feb 2024 

Nov 2023 Establish the most cost effective way to request planning 
permission for change of use to Village Green 

Clerk Feb 2024 

Jan 2024 Update on progress of 20mph report by SCC Engineer C. Cllr. R. 
Smith 

Nov 2024 

    

 

 

  

 


